

Dear City of Vincent,

Leeuwin Ocean Adventure Foundation

Sage and I would very much like to thank you for the opportunity to go on the Relationships Australia Leeuwin voyage from the 3-5th of March 2018.

The crew, food and ship were great. We had a fabulous time getting sprayed in the choppy seas while riding the bowsprit, clinging on for dear life atop the 33-metre high mainmast whilst being buffetted by high winds, dangling precariously off the yardarm reefing in sails while the ship swayed about, anchoring off Rottnest and Cottesloe in the evening and watching fireworks erupt overthe city while simultaneously a lightning storm raged overland to the north and a blood moon rose from behind the Darling Ranges.

We were put well outside our comfort zone, and it is only there that life truly begins.

Kind regards
Owen and Sage